
Request for Electric Vehicle Charging 

Installation 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Landlord/Property Manager's Name] 

[Property Management Company Name] 

[Property Address] 

Dear [Landlord/Property Manager's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing on behalf of myself and other tenants at 

[Property Address] to formally request the installation of electric vehicle (EV) charging stations 

in our parking area. 

As the demand for electric vehicles continues to grow, it is important for our community to 

provide adequate charging options for residents. The installation of EV charging stations would 

not only accommodate electric vehicle owners but could also increase property value and appeal 

to potential future tenants. 

We kindly ask you to consider this request and look into the feasibility of installing charging 

stations. We are willing to work together to discuss any possible options, including potential 

costs and the logistics of installation. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We look forward to your positive response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Apartment Number] 

[Your Contact Information] 


